Dabrowa Gdrnicza, 01.04.2020r

LETTER OF REFERENCE

On behalf of MIDONG E&C POLAND Sp. z o.0. | hereby confirm our good cooperation with
BHProjekt Sp. z o.0. with headquarters in Diugotgka 55-095 at 2 Akacjowa Street during the
implementation of the LG Chem Wroctaw Energy investment in Biskupice Podgérne, where an

electric car battery plant was built.
The company's tasks during the implementation of the project were:

° ensuring health and safety supervision on the construction site,
° providing administrative assistance, including translation services (PL-ENG),

* outsourcing of physical workers necessary to implement the investment.

This cooperation allows me to recommend the company BHProjekt Sp. z o.0. as a very
reliable and competent contractor. Due to these factors, MIDONG E&C POLAND Sp. z 0.0. decided to
continue cooperation on another investment: SK Innovation in Dabrowa Gdrnicza, where an electric
car battery separators plant is being constructed.

We have no hesitancy in recommending the company BHProjekt Sp. z 0.0. as a reliable
business partner. :

Best regards,
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MIDONG E&C POLAND Sp. 7 0.0
ul. LG 2A, Biskupice Podgorne

55-040 Kobierzyce
NIP: 8961584101 REGON: 3824 54630
KRS: 0000767871



